


provide the new increased statewide bond for this exploration, please provide an estimated cost 

of completing the proposed reclamation, and the estimated cost of plugging and sealing each 

test hole. 

6. During the June 4, 2024, inspection we noted several drill pads were proposed in areas where

accessibility could be questionable. There was some discussion during the inspection about the

possibility of moving some of the proposed drill pads to avoid some of the topographic and

physical hazards noted during the inspection. Please confirm that these are the desired

locations for the proposed drill pads.

Please address the items outlined above. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

{605) 773-2909. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Hudson, P.E. 

Engineering Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, & Superfund Program 

Telephone: (605) 773-4201 

FAX: (605) 773-5286 

E-mail: roberta.hudson@state.sd.us

Cc: Nathan Chowning, Longview Minerals LLC 
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